
From: Mills, Penelope <Penelope.Mills@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 10 Jun 2022 02:59:21
To: DMS.Planning@westsuffolk.gov.uk
Cc:
Subject: FW: Meeting on the 16th
Attachments:

From: Mason, Joe <joe.mason@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 05 June 2022 22:45
To: Mills, Penelope <Penelope.Mills@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Meeting on the 16th

Hi Penny,

Please could the following be added as an addendum to my original comment.

In relation to planning application DC/20/0614/RM. I have serious concerns regarding the provision and
safety of cyclists and children wishing to travel/walk to Samuel Ward Academy.
The Persimmon development is significantly increasing footfall and the resultant increase I believe
constitutes cause for concern. The cycle lane provision across the Persimmon site abruptly ends on Anne
Suckling Road. Whilst this is outside the are relating to the infrastructure plan, I do feel that additional
and proper consideration of amendments to Anne Suckling Road is needed, not just in terms of
mitigation of increased traffic flows and the need for raised tables and suitable crossings ie Tiger
crossings. Rather it us cyclists whom I am concerned about, in particular students of Samuel Ward
Academy who whilst clearly provided for within the Persimmon development are not provided for along
Ann Suckling Road or Wratting Road.

I believe the cumulative impact of increased flows present significant danger to cyclists/pedestrians and
additional provision is needed to make this road safe.

Kind regards

Joe Mason (Cllr)

Councillor Joe Mason
Councillor for Haverhill North Ward
West Suffolk Council

Email: joe.mason@westsuffolk.gov.uk

Privacy Notice - How I use, share and protect your information

www.westsuffolk.gov.uk
West Suffolk Council
#TeamWestSuffolk

Report, pay and apply online 24 hours a day
Find my nearest for information about your area

W-S-
******************************************************************* This email is confidential and intended solely
for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this
email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have



received this email in error please contact the Sender. This footnote confirms that this email message has been swept for the
presence of computer viruses and content security threats. WARNING: Although the Council has taken reasonable precautions to
ensure no viruses are present in this email, the Council cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of
this email or attachments. ********************************************************-W-S-
******************************************************************* This email is confidential and
intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that
you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is
strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error please contact the Sender. This footnote confirms that this
email message has been swept for the presence of computer viruses and content security threats. WARNING: Although
the Council has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are present in this email, the Council cannot accept
responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email or attachments.
********************************************************-W-S-


